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Terriers UNLEASHED

zine, n.: “A zine, short for fanzine or
magazine, is a DIY subculture self-
publication, usually made on paper and
reproduced with a photocopier or printer. Zine
creators are often motivated by a desire to
share knowledge or experience with people in
marginalized or otherwise less-empowered
communities.” - Barnard College Zine Archive 

This zine was created in Fall 2023 by the
students in English 346: American Political
Rhetoric with Dr. Douglass, and it captures
their engagement with important issues at
Wofford.

Often, when we think of “politics,” we are
thinking about party politics surrounding
systems of state governance. However, this
class was interested in politics as a broader
category of activities that influence
decision-making within communities. 

Our class asked: What does the Wofford we want
to attend look like, and what changes could we
advocate for in order to move toward that
Wofford? Each student crafted a message
intended to influence our community. This zine
is a collection of artifacts capturing those
messages, but it is only a record of the
conversations, performances and other missives
that we shared with real people.
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Grades
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Respect for the Arts and
Humanities
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HOUSING For All
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Living space
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Campus dining
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Parking
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Mental Health
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Life Beyond Greek 
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